
FEATURES & BENEFITS 
Review these FEATURES of our STUCCO BUILDING PANELS to see 
how each will help reap BENEFITS for your next project. 
    

FEATURES BENEFITS 
  

20 GAUGE STEEL 

 

  

Very sturdy, G-90 
galvanized, corrosion 
resistant steel, limits 
"Oil Canning" of the 
STUCCO PANELS  

 

STUCCO FINISH 

 
Stucco Panels exiting bake oven  

  

Factory applied and 
oven baked STUCCO 
COATING is specially 
formulated for years of 
maintenance free 
service 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 



 
FLAT SURFACE 

 

 

 

 

Sixteen inch, flat 
surface of our STUCCO 
PANEL is both unique 
and a welcome relief 
from the standard 
corrugated "R-Panel" 
appearance of most 
metal buildings 

  

CONCEALED FASTENER 

 
1 1/2 inch Screw Flange hides fasteners covered by next panel  

  

There are no visible 
screws or rivets to 
distract from the flat, 
unbroken appearance of 
our STUCCO PANELS 

  

STUCCO TRIM 

 

  

Standard TRIM sections 
as well as any special 
trim your project 
requires is painted with 
the same finish as our 
STUCCO PANELS for an 
enhanced professional 
appearance 

  

 
 

  



 
 
STACKABLE PANELS 

 

 

 

Normally limit the 
STUCCO PANELS to 
twenty-five feet in 
length but our panels 
can be stacked without 
trim sections between 
upper and lower panels 
to achieve any desired 
wall height 

  

UNLIMITED COLORS 

 

  

Will match whatever 
color you wish at NO 
EXTRA CHARGE! 

  

20 YEAR WARRANTY 

 

  

STUCCO PANELS carry a 
full 20 year, non-
prorated warranty 
against material or 
finish defect 

  

 


